

Rye Community Primary School & Starfish Pre-school The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Headteacher: Miss Kelly Martin office@ryeprimary.co.uk 01797 222825

Friday 17th March

Dear Parent/Carers.

As part of our learning in school this term about Homes and Buildings, we would like to take the children to visit some historical sites around the town in Rye, to learn about homes and buildings in the past on **Thursday 30th March 2023.**

Day	Thursday 30 th March
Time	The visit will take place within the normal school day.
Place	Ypres Tower Musuem, Rye Musuem on East Street, St. Mary's Church and The Rye Town Model.
Clothing	School Uniform.
Lunch	Packed lunch will be needed, including a drink. If you would like to order a packed lunch from the school please let us know by 21.03.23
Other items needed	Rain coat if wet.
Cost	£4.45

To cover the admission charges to the places we are visiting we are asking for a volunatery contribution of £4.45 payable via ParentPay. Please note in the event that we do not receive enough contributions we may need to cancel the trip.

To order a school packed lunch for your child follow this link https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=7acVSvlc40uE9dAgJbQup4mFLS1SjlJHuYnKo7yxMmxUMkRENTJXVE5CQIILQVNSQUpEWEY4VVJDWi4u
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Isted

